
We had a brilliant time at our ‘Rock Day’ this week with schools from across the WHP 

Trust, performing their singing and instrumental skills, along with fantastic drum sessions, 

solos, performance poetry and bands. The wonderful occasion was in celebration of World 

Music Day and was held at New Horizon Church. Music is a wonderful way to all come 

together and celebrate! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 



 


